
 

  15 July 2016 

 

Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) announced readiness for PromptPay.  Registration made prior to 31 October 

2016, all transfer fees through PromptPay will be waived until 30 June 2017 

 

Bangkok 15 July 2016 – Mrs. Auraratana Jutimitta (middle), Senior Executive Vice President for 

Retail Banking, Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) Plc announced the Bank’s readiness in offering 

PromptPay service starting 15 July 2016 onwards.  Standard Chartered clients can link their saving 

accounts with citizen ID or mobile phone number through Standard Chartered branches, internet 

banking (www.sc.com/th) or ATM outlets.  Registration made prior to 31 October 2016, all transfer 

fees will be waived until 30 June 2017.  
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